Hickory Flat Public Library Update

Sequoyah Regional Library System has announced that construction of the Hickory Flat Public Library
Renovation and Expansion project, which broke ground in January of 2023, is currently scheduled to be
completed in the spring of 2024. We are excited to share some of the bright and welcoming colors the
community will see in the space.

Once construction is complete, there will be several weeks installing shelving, furniture, technology, and the
collection. Designed by CAS Architecture, the Hickory Flat Library Renovation and Expansion construction is
being completed by Hollandsworth Construction.



